Debbie Charney

From: Jessie Lillibridge

Sent: Friday, June 4, 2021 12:00 PM

To: Debbie Charney
Cc: Kathleen McDaniel
Subject: L368/City Bargaining

Please attach this email to the Fire Bargaining item on the agenda. Thanks.

From: Bargaining Chair <iafflocal368bargainingchair@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, June 4, 2021 11:33 AM

To: Jessie Lillibridge <jclillibridge@manitowoc.org>; Kathleen McDaniel <kmcdaniel@manitowoc.org>; Todd Blaser

<tblaser@manitowoc.org>; Eric Sitkiewitz - D6 <esitkiewitz@manitowoc.org>

Cc: iafflocal368bsecretary@gmail.com **Subject:** External: L368/City Bargaining

Dear City Bargaining Unit Members,

I write in my capacity, as designated by the President of Manitowoc Professional Firefighters, Local 368, to notify the City of our intent to enter into negotiations for the purpose of creating a collective bargaining agreement to succeed our current agreement as it is due to expire on December 31st, 2021. Please advise me of a date and time to commence negotiations. Thank you for your attention to this request.

Very Truly Yours,

Brent M. MacDonald L368 Bargaining Chair

P.S. - As with previous negotiations, I will be filing a notice of commencement of contract negotiations with the WERC. Once received, which address would you prefer I mail the notice? Our copy from the last process shows:

900 Quay Street, Manitowoc, WI, 54220

Representative: Jessie Lillibridge (920)686-6993

Please advise if this is the information we are to use again for this purpose.

Be Alert!

This is External or System generated Email. Please verify before opening any links or attachments.